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Comments: To whom it may concern, 

 

I am writing to support the mineral withdrawal for the Pactola reservoir/ rapid creek watershed. Fresh water is

becoming more of a scarcity. Pactola Reservoir is a main source of fresh water for the city of Rapid City. With

mineral extraction having a long history of environmental pollution issues, why would the government jeopardize

the water source? Seems short sided and irresponsible. 


